
From: Roberta Mahoney <RMahoney@townofnorwell.net>
Subject: FW: 56 Unit Rental Housing Project Proposal - High Street, 
Norwell
Date: August 30, 2021 at 2:41:11 PM EDT
To: Lois , "Stephen H. Lynch" 

>, "William J. Lazzaro" 

 
 
From: Bonnie Holmes <bonnieholmes1947@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 2:21 PM
To: Jack McInnis <jmcinnis@townofnorwell.net>; Donna Snow 
<dsnow@townofnorwell.net>; Roberta Mahoney 
<RMahoney@townofnorwell.net>
Subject: 56 Unit Rental Housing Project Proposal - High Street, 
Norwell
 
Dear Mr. McInnis:
 
We have lived on High Street for 44 years. For as long as we can 
remember we have always had low water pressure. However, we are now 
very concerned about what effect the 56 unit, 90 bedroom housing 
project proposal will have on the already existing low water pressure 
on High Street. The PSI has always been low even at off peak hours. We 
have great concerns about a project of this size and how it will 
affect the water pressure and volume as well as the impact it will 
have on High Street residents.
 
Please advise us if the Water Department has taken this into 
consideration when considering this massive, oversized project.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Bonnie and Randy Holmes
121 High Street
 
C: Norwell Zoning Bd of Appeals (rmahoney@townofnorwell.net)--Roberta 
to forward to members
     Board of Water Commissioners (dsnow@townofnorwell.net)--Donna to 
forward to members
 
 


